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12 July 2016 
 

 
Kayaking Event - Ghar Lapsi to Filfla and back 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a Kayaking Event 
will be organised in aid of ‘Moviment Missjunarju Gesu fil Proxxmu’. During the event 
the participants will paddle from Ghar Lapsi to Filfla and back as shown on the 
attached chart. 
 
The kayak event participants will depart from Ghar Lapsi at approximately 0800 hrs 
on Saturday 23 July 2016. They are to paddle towards Filfla, go round Filfla and 
return back to Ghar Lapsi and expected to return to the same place at about 
1500hrs. 
Depending on the weather forecast, if the weather conditions are not favourable on 
Saturday 23 July 2016 the event will either be held on Friday 22 July 2016 or 
Sunday 24 July 2016 at the same times 
 
A support vessel will accompany the participants.  
 
Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate at slow speed and keep 
well clear of the area during the stipulated time giving the kayakers a wide berth. 
They are to obey any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 2537 and 2538 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




